
Dear San Miguel River, 
 
I love you because of your twists and turns. your beautiful scenery, and fresh water. For 
your nostalgia. And good memories. 
 
You deserve to be protected because climate change is real. And human beings have 
already destroyed so much of our earth and habitats. 
 
I believe that you should be determined eligible under the Wild and Scenic Rivers Act so 
that your outstanding values and free-flowing waters can be recognized and protected 
for future generations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Julia M 
233 E 9th St  New York, NY 10003-7532 
juliamarx456@gmail.com 
	


